

PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF NORTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION | Catherine Truitt, Superintendent of Public Instruction WWW.DPI.NC.GOV

April 1, 2024

Dear Parent, Family Member, or Guardian:

Your participation in your child's education is very important to us. The NC Department of Public Instruction, Office of Exceptional Children, is asking for your input through the *Parent Survey – Special Education*. You may access the survey using the link or QR Code below. To better serve families, the survey allows the respondent to select their own language in which to complete the survey.

Parent Survey: Special Education: https://go.ncdpi.gov/567nx

Please complete the survey by July 1, 2024. If you have any questions, you may call the Office of Exceptional Children (OEC) or the Exceptional Children's Assistance Center (ECAC) for assistance:

Johanna Lynch Anastacia Newton Millie Ramos

OEC Parent Liaison ECAC Parent Educator ECAC Lead Bilingual Parent Educator

984-236-2570 (English) 704-990-7273 (English) 704-990-7276 (Spanish)

Thank you for taking the time to participate and assist us in improving education for children with disabilities in North Carolina.

Sincerely,

Dr. Carol Ann M. Hudgens, Senior Director

Office of Exceptional Children

Carol MMM Hudgens

CMH:sv